
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2nd October 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

The Reading Ambassadors will be running a school sponsored read event during the week 

of October 9th.  

The sponsorship money raised will be used to help create an outdoor library, where 

children will be able to access books and have a comfortable space to read during social 

times.  

Please help us to improve our reading resources for our children, by encouraging them to 

read that little bit extra every day during that week. They can read anything they want to 

(books, comics, recipes, magazines etc.). The more variety, the better! 

We will send a sponsor form and a reading log for your child, so they can record how 

many minutes they have read each day.  Children can be sponsored by the minute, hour, 

day or for a set amount.  

Please send the sponsor forms back to school by Friday 20th October. Then, when you have 

collected your sponsor money, please use ParentPay to transfer the money to the school as 

a total amount. ParentPay will be set up for every child to make their sponsorship 

donations. Please can all donations be sent in by Friday 27th October.  

Certificates will be given to children who take part and there will be prizes for the child 

who has read the longest time in each class.    

We hope you will be able to support our sponsored read so that our children have more 

books to read, share and enjoy.   

 

Thank you, 

Kirkhamgate Reading Ambassadors 

 
 

Ready, steady, 

READ! 


